
 

BOARD WORK SESSION      February 24, 2022 

 

A board work session of the School Board of Independent School District No. 518, 

Worthington, Minnesota, was held at the Worthington High School Media Center at 1211 

Clary Street, Worthington, Minnesota on February 24, 2022, at 5:00 p.m. 

 

The following were present:  BOARD MEMBERS – Adam Blume, Steve Schnieder, Lori  

Dudley, Joel Lorenz, Mike Harberts, Tom Prins.  Absent – Brad Shafer 

 

ADMINISRATORS – John Landgaard, David Skog 

 

Motion by Member Lorenz and seconded by Member Schnieder and unanimously 

approved to approve the agenda for the February 24, 2022 Board Work Session. 

 

Superintendent Landgaard reviewed a site map with the Board of the Crailsheim property 

that was developed to show the placement of current and future buildings as well as 

placement of possible future sports fields.  The purpose of the work session was to 

discuss whether the Board was interested in working collaboratively with the 

Okabena/Ocheda Watershed Board in developing a portion of the Crailsheim site as a 

stormwater retention project. 

 

After discussion, the Board directed Superintendent Landgaard to present the site plan to  

The Watershed Board and ask if the project could be accomplished with a maximum of 

20 acres, within the allowable designated area.  Superintendent Landgaard will present 

this information to the Watershed. 

 

Work session adjourned at 6:26 p.m. 

 

 

Steve Schnieder, Clerk 

 

       

 

      Dave Skog, Deputy Clerk 


